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TO:  Vicki Thomas, Executive Director 
  Joint Committee on Administrative Rules 
 
FROM: Katy Khayyat 
  Office of Small Business Regulatory Flexibility 
 
DATE:  May 15, 2019 
 
RE:  State Permits (35 Ill. Adm. Code 404) 
  43 Ill. Reg. 4756 – 4/26/19  
 
In response to the JCAR request for a Small Business Impact Analysis on the above-mentioned 
rulemaking, we provide the following: 
 
The proposed amendments are intended to remove or change obsolete or unnecessary 
language.  The proposed amendments are part of the Board’s review of obsolete or 
unnecessary language contained in rulemakings.  The Board is complying with Executive Order 
2016-13 which required agencies to identify outdated, repetitive, confusing or unnecessary rules 
and amend or repeal them.   
 
The changes contained in this rulemaking do not require any new professional skills, filing, 
reporting or bookkeeping requirements for small businesses.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (217) 558-0190.   
 
cc:  Clerk’s Office 
       Pollution Control Board 
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